
Rick Eglo�  and his team at the Tuscany Tavern donated proceeds from last 
Sunday’s restaurant receipts to Rotary International’s � ght against polio.

Every Tuscany customer on Sunday either donated to the cause directly and/or through 
enjoying a great Italian meal at The Tuscany.

Members of the Evergreen Rotary Club were on hand to educate customers about this 
devastating disease and what Rotary International is doing to entirely eradicate polio.

The day was a great success and Rick and his team have agreed to do it again next year!

As long as Polio exists in the world, our children are at risk for it 
to again become a world-wide disease. Rotary will keep 
� ghting Polio until it is eradicated from the Earth!

Find out more about your local Rotary Club at Evergreenrotary.org  –  We have fun ‘giving back’.

Thank You!A Big

to Tuscany Tavern for Your Help in Rotary’s 
Fight to Eradicate Polio!


